· Cllr Mike Shirkie
· 
· Sep 2 at 10:51 AM
To Barbara McKechnie (mckechnie.barbara@yahoo.co.uk)
CC Kevin Treadwell


Hi Barbara,
I can now confirm that the subject application will come before the West Planning Committee on the 23 September.
The Committee commences at 1400hrs and is held in the City Chambers in Dunfermline.
Members of the Public can attend but are not allowed to speak.
Lead Planning Officer for this project is Kevin Treadwell, who can be contacted on 03451 555555 Extn 480167.
I have briefed Kevin that he can expect questions/guidance/advice from North Queensferry residents.
 
Mike
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